[bookmark: _GoBack]DROMANTINE RESIDENTIAL TRAINING – NIHCA
Wednesday October 13th – Thursday October 14th 2021
Dear Chaplains,
We are beginning to take bookings now for the forthcoming residential training which will be addressed by Bishop Michael Router, Armagh Diocese and Karen Murray, Royal College of Midwives. 
Due to Covid Measures there is a maximum attendance of 30 people, whether resident overnight or simply attending during the day, so it is imperative that you secure a place as soon as possible. As you are aware, accommodation is in single en-suite rooms, and measures will be in place to reassure those who are anxious about meeting once again face-to-face.  
Bishop Router will lead us on a day of reflection and retreat to start off the residential which, following the intense pressure of living and working in healthcare throughout the pandemic, promises to be a milestone on our journey of healing and recovery.
Karen Murray will help us to explore the effects of changes in the Abortion Law on healthcare services and help us to focus our thoughts and minds on how we adjust to this and provide support and encouragements to patients, families, staff and conscientious objectors in this new environment.
Please provide the details requested below via email to secretary@nihca.co.uk in order to reserve your place.
Many thanks,
Norman Harrison – Director of Training 

Please provide the details required below for Dromantine Residential 13-14 October 2021: 
Name:			

Place of Work:				Job Title:	

Contact Number:			Contact Email:		

Any special dietary requirements:
	
Residential/Overnight:	(YES/NO)       Day (Tick as appropriate): Wed    Thurs  




Meals required: Lunch Wed. Dinner Wed. Breakfast Thurs.  Lunch Thurs.  




